

Our Ref: ER/MB

7<sup>th</sup> June, 2016

Mr. Simon Covney, T.D.,
Minister,
Department of Housing, Planning and Local Government,
Custom House,
Dublin 1,
D01 W6X0.

Dear Minister,

At a recent meeting of the Dungarvan/Lismore District of Waterford City and County Council, the Members asked that I write to you to express their concerns about the exclusion of Part V dwellings from the recently announced Tenant Purchase Scheme and asked that consideration be given to removing this exclusion.

Yours sincerely,

Eddie Ruane,

**Meetings Administrator**